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Mr. President

My delegation would like to thank the delegation of Tanzania for
the comprehensive presentation of their national report on UPR,

My delegation takes note with appreciation of the progress made
by Tanzania after the first cycle of UPR that includes, acceptance of 107
“recommendations, their implementation, and follow-up. ‘

We welcome the legislations done by the government of Tanzania
to promote fundamental freedoms and protect human rights. In this
regard, we take note of various legislations done by the government.

The strengthening of national human rights institutions such as
Law Reform Commission (LRC), the Workers Compensation Board, the
Social Security Regulatory Authority and The Commission for Human
Rights and Good Governance (CHRAGG) are all positive developments.

"My delegaﬁon recommends Tanzania to:

1. continue to promote rights of women and girls, elderly, children,
2. continue reviewing policies for effective implementation of the SDGs;

We, once again, thank the delegation of Tanzania for a
- comprehensive presentation of the National Report on’ UPR and wish

them the best during the review.

I thank you.



